
 
 
 
 
 
 

PASTOR'S ANNOUNCEMENTS 
for the December 28th, 2014 

 
Mark your calendars! There will be a Free Concert on Friday, January 9th  
2015  at 7:00 p.m. Listen to the different choirs of St. Michael Church. See 
the San Diego Diocese Padres Cantantes sing and dance. This free 
concert is offered to our parishioners and friends as our expression of 
gratitude for your untiring support to our projects. 
 
All are invited to the New Years Eve dinner dance & celebration at the 
parish hall on December 31st. There will be a mass at 7:00pm and the 
dinner dance will start at 7:30pm until Midnight.   The DJ is Raul Ramos. 
Donation $20.00. 
Any question please call Grand Knight Jose Gomez 619.208.2006 

Our ACA campaign will officially end on December 31, 2014. If you opted to 
pay your pledge by installment, please make sure that you pay your 
balance in full by December 31, 2014 to receive your full tax credit for the 
current year.  
We thank you once again for your generous support! 
 
The Parish Office is closed for the holidays and will reopen on January 5, 
2015 

 

 

For more information on these and other activities, take a copy of the Parish 
Bulletin home with you and refer to it during the week. PLEASE READ the 
BULLETIN. 

 

 


